October 1, 2018

The Rotary Foundation of Estes Park
Attn: Tara Moenning

PO Box 3837

Estes Park, CO 80517

Dear Tara Moenning,

Student Phoebe Dillon is enrolled as an undergraduate student at the University of Denver for the 2018-
2019 academic year. This student received a $4,000 scholarship from your organization and an invoice
has been requested to show that the funds have been applied to the student’s account.

Please accept this letter as verification that the funds have been applied to Ms. Dillon’s student account.

Please let me know if you have any questions. | can be reached at Angela.Romero@du.edu or by phone
at 303-871-6189.

Sincerely,

Angela Romero
Financial Aid Advisor
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